
 

 

Par.20/05.2022 

Shared Responsibility/ E-Safety 
Dear Parents, 

Online Safety is an oft-stressed concept in this era of technology and the School has been 
reiterating its policy very frequently. It is a common fact that there should be inter-connected 
responsibility among the major stakeholders of the School including students.  

This circular is intended to create the seriousness and importance of Online Safety as the 
dangers are lurking behind the online world. It also directs every major stakeholder to 
acknowledge the gravity of the issue by binding themselves with main areas of concern, as 
seen in the link.  

Click the link and ensure that the documents are read with complete comprehension and fill 
the google form. Submit it on or before 01.06.2022 

https://forms.gle/ukyXehzziYo2sKNg9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With regards,  

E-Safety Team/ 30.05.2022 
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